
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 24, 2018 
 
 
Re: The Caper, fiscal year 2019 
 
 
Dear Advertiser, 
 
Please find attached The Caper Advertising Rates, Specifications, a Discount 
Policy and an Order Request form for the CSCIA fiscal year 2019, which 
runs from July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019.  As you will notice, the rates have 
remained the same and we will continue to offer a 5% discount for all ads 
paid in full (10 publications FY18) by July 15, 2018.  
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me via phone 410-
757-0593 or email caper@cscia.org .  We appreciate your support and look 
forward to another successful year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Lamb 
Mary Lamb, Caper Manager 
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